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From: Michael Lavender
To: Planning
Subject: Case SUP 2019-4 Pup Hub Boarding
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 12:35:08 PM

<EXTERNAL EMAIL> This email originated from outside of the organization. Please review
the sender information and email content for legitimacy before clicking links or opening
attachments.

Ref: SUP 2019-04

We received today a notice from North Richland Hills referencing a Special Use Permit
request from Heather Rogers for Pup Hub Boarding.

The notice we received is a map of the proposed site.

The site currently has a child day care (Small World Day Care).

Is there any other information available in application?

Hours of operation.

Maximum number of animals permitted in the facility?

Is the application for a Class A or Class B kennel?

Number of hours the animals will be allowed outside?

What security measures will be instituted to decrease the likelihood of animals
escaping?

There are small children at my home (5424 Randol Dr.) and directly behind (5417
Randol Dr.) the proposed facility.

The notice has a notation that the existing wood fence will be replaced with a 5 or
6 foot masonry fence (The print on the notice is very small.)

The location of the fence to be replaced is unclear.

Where is the proposed animal run to be located?

Between the proposed facility and my backyard OR

between the front of the facility and Davis Blvd.

If this site will board animals for 24 hours. Will a person be physically on site 24 hours?
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